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Design and Access Statement

Cliff Head, Chapel Street, Robin Hoods Bay

The proposal is submitted in the way that it has been following consultation with the
NYMNPA Grants Authority who had indicated what in their view would be suitable
under the Conversation Area Enhancement Grant Scheme.

The Scheme has been prepared by the Department that deals with Conservation
Area Enhancement Grants who had previously photographed the building. Attached

is the specification provided by the grants scheme along with photographs.

It should be noted that the 3 windows to be replaced are referred to at item 1 on

page 1 of the form.




